
 

 

Non-implementation of Resolution 1/2021 – Mpumalanga 
 

The PSA’s Mpumalanga Provincial Office is currently being inundated with complaints and queries from 

members who have not received the monthly cash allowance. 

 

The PSA requests members experiencing such a challenge to approach their local shop steward or 

structural Chairpersons and/or forward their details to the PSA Provincial Office’s Receptionist, 

jabulile.mnisi@psa.co.za.  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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